
Letter  from  the  Managing
Editor
 

Welcome back to New English Review!  
 

It  is  with  great  pleasure  that  we  relaunch  the  monthly
magazine. We retain the same dedication to intellectual and
artistic exploration that has, for years, brought readers to
these  pages  from  across  the  globe.  New  English  Review
celebrates  and  encourages  discourse  on  issues  that  are
universally interesting, important, and timely.
 

You will find here fascinating and valuable articles of merit,
as well as poetry and fiction that explore vistas of the soul.
 

We thank all of our many readers who have been with us along
the journey through the years and, to our newest readers, we
say, “Welcome!”

 

Kendra Mallock
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